
 
2023 Annual Jim Evans Memorial  

Scholarship Golf Tournament 
Sponsored by Tau Phi Delta Foundation 

  

Here are this year’s event particulars … 
  

Tournament – Four-person scramble (Best ball) 
  

Date and Time – Saturday, July 8, 2023, with a 9:00 am shotgun start  
       (Please arrive a half hour or more prior) Note: This is a non-Art’s Festival weekend. 

  

Location – Skytop Mountain Golf Club, 350 Freestone Lane, Port Matilda, PA 16870 
  

Fees Per Golfer – $85: For ΤΦΔ Alumni and guests $60: For ΤΦΔ Active Brothers and students  
  

Proceeds To Benefit – Tau Phi Delta Foundation Scholarship Fund 
 

Skill Contests – Includes closest to pins, longest drive, a hole-in-one contest (With a prize of a new 
four-wheeler ATV), prizes for the winning team, a 50/50 drawing, and much more! 
 

Rules – 

• Respect the rules of the course (i.e., No carts off course trails and on putting greens).  

• Must have your own set of clubs – No sharing clubs! 

• Wear collared or polo shirt – No sleeveless or tee-shirts! 

• Wear sneakers or golf shoes – No flip flops or logging / hunting boots!  

• Inebriated golfers will be denied admission and / or will be asked to leave the premises – Fees 
will be non-refundable. 

• No driving under the influence or joy riding golf carts – Brothers will be policing our ranks!  
  

To Register – Email Jim Cowan at jamesmcowan66@gmail.com or text (814) 571-1813, with your  
                        name, or the names of your group, or (preferred) foursome. 

  Do not mail payment in advance, but show up early with your check(s) made payable 
     to: Tau Phi Delta Foundation. 
 

  Light meal will be provided after the round at the course, bring your own beverages – 
     alcohol or non!! 

 

Also: Please try put together a foursome or be a part of a foursome and, if at all 
possible, not show up as a single or twosome. This will make things run a lot 
smoother the day of the tournament.   
 

Remember, not everyone on your foursome has to be a ΤΦΔ Brother. So bring a 
spouse, friend or relative, but let’s try again and have a BIG showing of golfers! 
 

Notice: The fraternity house will be closed for the summer for flood repairs. Do not  
                                            attempt to access the facility or to use the back patio or rear parking lot. 
  

For More Information:  Jim “JC” Cowan (Fall ’76) and Gavin Collins (Fall ’14), Event Co-Organizers 
jamesmcowan66@gmail.com / (814)571-1813 •  gcollins573@gmail.com / (571)308-4027 
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